

October 2020

Dr. Moe Mobasherat 289 Middlesex Ave Medford, Ma 02155

Dear Dr Moe,

We recently received a donation from Carol and John Kelly in your honor for the gift of 1 annual scholarship to our Girls Scholarship Program.

The girls in our program have been given the opportunity to graduate and join the workforce. This is a great achievement in a troubled country such as Honduras where the majority of impoverished girls do not attend school past the 6th grade. This generous gift will help give a girl the opportunity to make the right choices for their future.

Our scholarship program has been very successful in empowering women in their own communities and a success for those girls that are committed to take advantage of this opportunity.

Our girls also regularly participate in group activities, outings and seminars which help increase their self esteem, nurture pride in their culture and provides them with a more balanced life. It also creates an atmosphere for bonding and camaraderie with the other girls in the program. This thoughtful gift will help us help some of the world's most vulnerable and disadvantaged children.

With gratitude,

Suzanne White

Directors

Ann Flory
President
Lucia Listur
Secretary
Samantha Sneed
Treasurer
Suzanne White
Director Sponsorship
Cristina Addison
Project Coordinator
Ryan Rex
Director

Founders

Alexander Valentin Acción Humana Hamburg, Germany

Hans Peter Beuth San Pedro Sula, Honduras

Dr. Bob Walsh Fort Lauderdale, Florida

AJC Children's Foundation is a 501 © 3 non-profit organization and receives 100% of the contributions. Please refer to registration #CH 15771. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE (1-800-435-7352). REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.

uzame White